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Several students took their Advanced Placement exams for various AP classes offered at Dansville High
School. This test provides data and feedback for the teachers, and it provides students an opportunity
to earn college credit.

Senior Erin Sherwood was honored as the Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club Student of the Quarter.
Erin was selected for the Narda Murphy Student Excellence Award because of her academic
accomplishments, participation in extracurricular activities, and her commitment to helping others.

A few high school students are working in summer school to recover credits toward graduation. High
school students will have an opportunity to work with a teacher in each subject area throughout the
summer. The district is providing busing for students in need of transportation.

The district has adopted this definition from the Olweus Bullying Prevention Program to use when
handling student conflict: “Bullying is when someone repeatedly and on purpose says or does mean or
hurtful things to another person who as a hard time defending himself or herself. The three key
components of bullying behavior are: (1) Involves an imbalance of power and strength; (2) Involves a
pattern of behavior over time; and (3) Involves an aggressive behavior.”

There were two instances of bullying at Dansville High School during the 2021-2022 school year.



